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2021-2022 COVID19 Special Procedures

As we as a society continue to come to terms with a “new normal” in all aspects of life, here at Elite we have implemented some changes in protocol as well to ensure the health and safety of each member of the Elite Family. These special procedures are detailed below. 

· Extreme safety precautions have been implemented at the studio and have been working very well for our summer session. Social DisDANCING indicators have been installed everywhere in the studio, including both dance rooms and our lobby. Studios, door handles, ballet barres and every other touchable surface is disinfected every hour, with a thorough cleaning every morning. There are hand-sanitizing stations that are well-indicated throughout the studio.
· Masks are required for everyone over the age of 10 upon entry to the studio. Teachers and students over the age of 12 can wear their masks until they are on their DisDANCING spot inside the dance room, and then remove it and place it in a pocket until the end of class. Water bottles are permitted inside the dance rooms to avoid traffic in the common areas and dressing room.
· Class sizes have been extremely reduced. In order for all dancers and teachers to maintain a 2m distance from one and other, class sizes have been reduced to a maximum of ten children per class in one studio and twelve in the other. 
· In the event of a shut down, we will not transition to Zoom. Instead, monthly payments will be halted, we will send fun, optional videos once per week and we will resume classes and tuition fees once we are given the green light to reopen. 
· We are asking that everyone sign up for a newly minted feature called AutoPay through our registration portal, which will make automatic monthly payments for our families effortless and streamline things in the event of a shutdown (in the event you cannot sign up for this feature for whatever reason, please contact us.) 
· We have and will be maintaining a “closed lobby” policy for at least the Fall semester. This policy, which has worked flawlessly throughout our sold-out summer session, asks that only one parent of children in 3-4 year old classes are permitted to wait inside the studio during class time. For those in classes aged 5 and over, your children will now be greeted in parking lot (many parents drop and go without parking) by an administrator, a teacher and teaching assistant. We ask that you arrive five minutes early to class to form a line to the left of the sidewalk. Your children will be checked in and escorted inside for their class. At the end of the class, students will be escorted out in the same fashion. This policy has proved extremely valuable in limiting the amount of bodies, and germs, inside the studio. Of course, appointments are always available should you wish to discuss anything with myself or the office staff! 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We have doubled our deposit on our recital theatre and reserved two days over June 4th and 5th for our recitals, should indoor gatherings be limited and to allow for distance between families in the audience. We have reserved an additional date later in the summer in the event that we need to keep classes going through June. Additionally, as a last resort, we have secured an outdoor venue for our recital that easily allows for social distancing.
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